November 13th, 2017 meeting

Meeting was called to order.
Secretary report was given and accepted.
Treasurer report was given and accepted.

Club got the ok from John Daniels to cut down some of the trees on trail nine at Burma that were
causing problems when grooming. Dean cut down a few of these.

Christmas party was set for Friday January 12", Drinks at 6:00 and meal at 7:00. Peggy will check with
Sue if she can cater. If she can’t Cindy will check with Jill. A reminder will be sent closer to the date.

Tractor is being stored in the Fenwood fire station.

Motion made and passed to have chili feed super bowl weekend. We need to start asking for donations
from sponsors.

Motion was made and passed to give $50.00 for guessing the number of tabs. Brian will take care of
container for this.

A list of needed ingredients for chili is listed below. If you would like to donate any of the ingredients let
Cindy know at cindy.manecke@gmail.com or 715-581-2468. They can be brought to the Christmas party
or the Friday when we make the chili.

For each batch we need the following items - 9 batches are made:

4lbs Hamburger (money donations only)
2 Ibs Macaroni

1-50 0z canor 2 -26 oz cans tomato soup
4 - 46 oz cans tomato juice

2 - 14.5 oz diced tomatoes

% lb onion

1-27 oz kidney beans

2 gallons ketchup (total for all batches)

Each member is asked to donate a pan of bars — they can be dropped off on at Illusions Bar & Grill or
brought to the village hall when we make the chili.

There will be no meeting in December. January meeting will be held during Christmas party.
Meeting was adjourned.

Remember if you have not paid your dues to get it in as soon as possible:

Cindy Manecke, W4103 Cty Rd M, Edgar, WI 54426
If membership is not paid by December minutes will no longer be sent to you.


mailto:cindy.manecke@gmail.com

